DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION AND PUBLIC FACILITIES

CENTRAL REGION - DIVISION OF CONSTRUCTION & OPERATIONS
PUBLIC FACILITIES BRANCH

January 28, 2002

Jerry Neeser

Neeser Construction, Inc.
2501 Blueberry Rd.
Anchorage, AK 99503

Re:  Neeser Construction, Inc.
Letter of Recommendation

Public Health Lab & Medical Examiner’s Facility

Gentlemen:

TONY KNOWLES, GOVERNOR

DOT&PF ANNEX BUILDING
2200 EAST 42nd. AVENUE
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99508

(907) 269-0810 or 269-0819
FAX (907) 269-0806 or 269-0805

I would like to Praise and extend a personal “THANKS” to Neeser Construction for a job well
done on the Public Health Lab and Medical Examiners Facility. This was a very complicated
project and your company’s performance made a great deal of difference to it’s success.

I would also like to commend your company for having exceptionally qualified employees
working on this project. Their expertise’s as well as quality of workmanship and positive
attitudes made this project a “team” effort for all concerned. They worked very closely with

us to insure all of our special requirements were met.

This has been an enjoyable and successful project. 1 would have no reservations in

recommending Neeser Construction for future complex projects.

Sincerely

Steven Flodin, P.E.
Facilities Chief




